
Update 1 - Storm

Dear Customer,

as already announced yesterday, there is no traffic possible to/from EMX due to sand on the rail tracks. This blockage 
should be lifted by yesterday afternoon. Unfortunately this could not be solved yet. New prognose given by ProRail is 
17:00hrs this evening.

Therefore please understand that the unloading of the containers planned for last weekend could not yet take place due 
to the storm and the current sand drift. Also the loading of the planned containers is delayed considerably.

Please be aware that we are doing our utmost to minimize the impact on your cargo and ask for your understanding in 
this case of “force majeure”.

In case you have questions to specific containers/bookings please do not hesitate to contact our Customer Service 
directly.

Sorry for any inconvenience caused by the weather situation.

Optimodal Nederland B.V.

Rotterdam, 18.02.2020


